
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 27 March 2003 

6. NORTHLANDS MALL REDEVELOPMENT:  ASSOCIATED TRAFFIC MEASURES 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Paul Roberts, Transport Planning Engineer, City Streets Unit 

providing an update to the proposed redevelopment of the Northlands Mall and in particular seeking 
comment on associated changes to the surrounding road network on Langdons Road, Main North 
Road and Sawyers Arms Road. 

 
 The report outlined the current redevelopment being undertaken at the Mall, which will substantially 

increase the present shopping area and provide approximately 700 additional new carparks. 
 
 It noted details of the resource consent which applied to the Mall development and associated traffic 

management measures in respect to: 
 
 ● Langdons Road, 
 ● Main North Road, 
 ● Sawyers Arms Road, 
 
 and provided details of the proposed consultation/decision process. 
 
 Members noted the planned provision of a roundabout at the intersection of Langdons Road, Restall 

Street and Sissons Drive and expressed some concern in regard to this in relation to its use by 
cyclists and queried whether provision of traffic signals would be more appropriate at this time. 

 
 The Committee decided that the information be received, the proposed scheme be endorsed and 

additional information in relation to the use of the proposed roundabout by cyclists and the provision of 
traffic signals, as opposed to a roundabout, be reported back to the Committee together with the 
results of the consultation. 

 

Please note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


